
      
 

 
DECEMBER 2021 

 

Dear All, 

We started this year off with Google meetings but have 

been very lucky that the government rules changed, and 

we were able to go to the Wisteria for meals.  

As other places opened up, everyone has had the 

opportunity to go to the cinema, bowling, theatre, 

trampolining and have a picnic at Rutland Water. 

We also finally had the honour of watching Jacqui 

receive her BEM medal. Congratulations from us all 

Jacqui.  

As you know rules are changing with covid, so hopefully 

our activities can continue and grow in the new year, but 

we have to protect our members and leaders and may 

need to cancel the sessions with very little notice. We 

will keep you updated.  

Thank you to our leaders for all that you do and to the 

staff at the Wisteria, who have been fantastic.  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all. 

Karen Gray, 

Chair  
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Email: ohcrutland@gmail.com 

Website: http://outofhoursclubrutland.co.uk 

Twitter: https://www.twitter.com/OHCRutland  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/OHCRutland 

 

 If you are interested in 

joining the Out of Hours 

Club Rutland or if you 

would like more information 

about what we do, please 

contact us via 

ohcrutland@gmail.com   

 

Although we have had 

funding, grants and 

donations we are a charity 

and are constantly looking 

at various means of getting 

funds to pay for 

• personal assistants 

• an activity 

• transport 

If you can help us in any way 

or for more information 

about providing grants, 

donations or funds     please 

do contact us via 

ohcrutland@gmail.com  

Thank you. 
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